
 
 

QCT Board Meeting 25 July 2025: 

Outcomes summary 

At the fifth meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• Supported the 2025-26 priorities of the Australian Teacher Regulatory Authorities (ATRA).  

• Approved the commencement and publishing to the QCT website of the Public Interest Disclosure 
policy and procedure, inclusive of minor edits.  

• Approved the June 2025 financial report as a true and accurate representation of the financial 
position and performance of the QCT for the period ending 30 June 2025, and noted that no 
changes were required to the 2025-26 Budget following the mid-year review. 

• Approved professional development opportunities.  

• Approved a Deputy Chair and elected representative proxy for the Professional Standards 
Committee. 

• Supported a QCT promotional video developed by QCT staff, sharing additional opportunities to 
share the video.  

• Noted reports from the Chair and the Director, QCT committees and updates on registration and 
renewals.  


